
Energy Efficiency and Conservation Block Grant projects 

 

The Engineering & Inspections Department is managing three energy savings projects funded 

through the federal government’s Energy Efficiency and Conservation Block Grant. The projects 

combined will improve energy efficiency and management at 14 City facilities.  

 

The first project is installing new energy efficient boilers at four City facilities to replace existing 

approximately 30 year old equipment, and will be installed before the end of the year. The 

second project includes adding electrical sub-metering and energy management tools to ten of 

the City’s largest facilities and energy intensive HVAC equipment. This project will be 

completed by next spring. The third project will replace most of the existing single-pane 

windows at the Melvin Municipal Office Building with new double-paned insulated windows. 

This project will also be complete by next spring.  
 


